CITY OF CEDARVILLE
CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
April 25,2017
The Special City Council Meeting was called to order by Mayor Mark Isenhower
at 6 p.m. after he declared a quorum was present. Council members present were

Alderman Breshears, Alderman Johnson, and Alderman Odom.

There was no unfinished business.

NEW BUSINESS

Final plans for the street departrﬁent maintenance shop were presented by Civil
Engineer Al Prieur. The plans were reviewed and approved with minor changes.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.
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